
NOTICE 

 

It has been observed that a good many students who have taken admission in 

our college, have not yet turned up for admission verification. Since tomorrow 

(Tuesday, 06.08/2024) is the last date of verification, all such students are being 

asked to come positively for verification between 4 pm and 7 pm.  

 

BY ORDER 

PRINCIPAL 

05.08.2024. 

 


